
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 045/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE:- 24-07-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

This is to inform you that all school buses will wait for a maximum of 2 minutes at the 

designated stop from the assigned pick-up point in the morning with effect from 26-07-23. All 

parents must ensure that they track their respective bus trackers and reach the designated stop 

on time to avoid inconvenience for themselves and for other parents. 

This will be practiced to ensure that all the students reach the school on time. We request for 

your kind cooperation for this. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 

 

 

 


